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| am very concerned about this possibility of Willerby/Anlaby and Kirk Ella ( and | believe other ER villages) being swallowed up in this boundary
change and becoming ‘Hull’ under Boundary proposal.

Reasons;

* | have always taken pride in living in the East Riding of Yorkshire, specifically bought our house to be within that boundary

» Schools in ER, there seems to be better progress/ stability when moving from primary to secondary. The primary feeds into the secondary and
no application/ allocation stress for the pupil in wondering where they would be allocated a place.

* In my experience GP practices are far better managed in ER and not bought up by these mega surgery owners with no care for the patient, only
in volume of patients and revenue received.

» The only reason, In my opinion is that Hull Council are looking for more income revenue from Council Tax, due to higher value properties and
therefore higher CT revenue to LA.

| object to being moved into the Hull Boundary purely to generate more income for Hull, as | don’t believe any services would be improved.
 Hull Council do not have the same level of refuse collection as ER do, | am in favor of recycling and what happens to our rubbish. Just not
convinced Hull are on board as ER are.

| don’t believe the new Hull boundary will provide any new or improved current services for the residents of East Riding, | can see no benefits as a
resident for this change and therefore strongly object.
The only benefit | can see, would be for Hull in gaining more CT revenue and receiving a greater allocation of some central funding due to



increased resident numbers. This would take funding away from the East Riding, which is already struggling to fund the more remote areas of the
county.
Please take these headline concerns into account
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